
                   STAYING ON TRACK 
            APRIL 

 
TIME TO SPRING INTO SPSA!! 

 
LCAP development is in progress! It is time to also look 
at School Site Plans (SPSA) and start to Align them with 
your LCAP Goals! 2017-2018 will need to have this done 
to meet the new ESSA requirements which will allow 
them to serve as the District’s new LEA PLAN. 
 
California submitted a waiver to have these two plans 
meet (Replace) the Federal requirement for the “old” 
LEA Plan which Districts presented to the State Board of 
Education in 2003. 
 
Many of the school districts are using their School Site 
Councils (SSC) and District Advisory Committees (DAC) 
to meet the LCAP requirement for Parent and 
Community involvement and input into the LCAP 
development. 
 
THE Goals of the SSC Plan should be aligned with the 
Goals in the LCAP! Many of you are a one school 
district and this should be very easy to do. It would also 
be a good time to have the School Site Plan approved 
by the School Board, since the Goals are to be aligned. 



This would meet the requirement that the SPSA plan has 
School Board approval, so that funds and activities can 
continue uninterrupted from one school year until the 
next.  
 
Additionally, all parties would have an opportunity for 
input and the District’s direction would be clear and all 
funding would be identified for greater transparency! 
 
 Suggested STEPS: 

• Review the LCAP with site administration 
• Review Goals in LCAP 
• Review Goals in LCAP with SSC/DAC 
• Discuss Goals that would be appropriate in 

School Plan 
• Remember to include all subgroups,( EL, Low 

Income, Homeless, Foster Youth) 
• Site Goals should align with LCAP Goals 
• SPSA could go to School Board for approval at 

June Board meeting 
• SPSA would then be approved for 2017-2018 

school year, by July 1, 2017 
• Federal funds to include would be all Title I, II ,III 

VI(REAP), any grants, etc. 
• Federal funds are supplemental to State funds! 

 

Questions: Please call (528-7330) or email 
Rdinkel@terhamaschools.org      
 



 
 


